
From: Morentz, Andrew M. [mailto:andrewmorentz@paulhastings.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2009 10:04 AM 
To: Sumita Mukhoty 
Cc: Adrienne Downs 
Subject: FLAG Pro Formas 
 

Dear Sumita, 

This email is in connection with our call yesterday. Below please find information that will 
hopefully resolve the issues that we discussed: 

1. Indeed, the numbers on the applications were transposed, and ITC-T/C-20091109-00472 
for the 214 authorization held by Vanco Solutions, Inc. should contain the 214 file number 
ITC-214-20070703-00260, and ITC-T/C-20091109-00480 for the 214 authorization held 
by Vanco US LLC should contain the 214 file number ITC-214-20070703-00262. Thank 
you for bringing this to our attention!  

2. Attached to this email please find the original joint filing by FLAG and Vanco (ITC-STA-
20080527-00240) that discussed the name change of Yipes Enterprise Services, Inc. to 
Reliance Globalcom Services, Inc. The name change is referenced on page 1 of 
Attachment 1 to this filing, and in the body of the filing on page 2 of Attachment 2.  

Also, with regards to item number 2 above, I am wondering if it would be helpful for us to file a 
brief letter to separately informing the Commission of the name change, rather than doing it in the 
context of a filing. I believe this issue has popped up with past filings, so I am wondering if filing a 
brief note might settle the issue for future filings. Please let me know if you think this might be 
helpful. 

Thanks very much for your help! 
Andy  

 


